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Recycling Scrap EPS with Alleguard
Alleguard is pleased to offer services to recycle scrap Expanded Polystyrene (EPS). To qualify for this service, and to ensure 
the safety of the Alleguard team, and the proper function of Alleguard's equipment, the following guidelines must be 
strictly adhered to:

1. Scheduling a Drop-Off:

Please contact the Alleguard office, or specific Alleguard facility to arrange a date and time to deliver your recyclable EPS 
material to a participating recycling location.

2. Packaging Requirements:

All scrap EPS shall be placed in closed CLEAR poly bags, no larger than 72" by 78" in size. Non-clear poly bags and boxed 
material will not be accepted. Alleguard operators must be able to visibly inspect the contents of the bagged recyclable 
EPS material during unloading. For your convenience, select Alleguard recycling locations carry inventory bags available for 
purchase by the roll for purchase. Please inquire with the Alleguard office for availability and pricing. 

3. Dry Packaged Material:

Wet bags or soiled EPS material will not be accepted. The exterior of the bags must also be clean and free of dirt or other 
contaminants. 

4. Non Contaminated Material:

EPS material being recycled must be clean and cannot be contaminated with any foreign materials or substances, including 
but not limited to:

•	 Other foam types

•	 Floor sweepings, used cups, cigarette butts

•	 Duct tape, labels, glue, dirt

•	 Soda cans, corrugated cardboard, paper, concrete, garbage, nails, etc. 

5. Company Identification:

Each bag of recycled EPS material must be clearly labeled with your company name, and location, either with a permanent 
black marker or affixed as a printed label. 

6. Sorting and Material Disposal Fee:

EPS material that is received and found to not meet the above requirements and require sorting or landfill disposal will 
incur additional charges, which will be invoiced accordingly. 

Alleguard operators have been instructed not to accept and unload any material that does not meet the above requirements.  
Failure to comply with the above presents health and safety risks to Alleguard employees and may result in the revocation 
of rececyling privileges. 

Alleguard appreciates your cooperation and commitment to maintaining these guidelines. If you have any questions or 
require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your Alleguard customer service representative. 


